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Dear Parents/Carers          3 July 2015 
 
I am very pleased to welcome to the school two new teachers.  In the new school year Mrs Burton will be 
teaching Year 4 and Mrs Jewitt will be teaching Year 1.  Both teachers have already been in school and we are 
very lucky that they will both be able to join us for transfer day on Tuesday 7 July.    
 
Mrs Jewitt has just recently completed her final teaching practice with us, demonstrating  outstanding 
practice, so we are very pleased to have secured her for Miss Storey’s maternity cover.  Many of the children 
already know her and we know she will be an asset to the team.   
 
Mrs Burton is eager to meet her new class on Tuesday.  She is an experienced teacher who comes with 
outstanding references and will bring additional skills to further strengthen our team.  I am very pleased with 
her appointment and know she will ensure all the children achieve their goals. 
 
On transfer day all the children will spend the full day with their new teacher – the table below shows how 
everything fits together.  It is a particularly exciting time for Year 4 and I hope that they thoroughly enjoy 
transfer day at their new middle school.   
 
Classes and Teachers from September 2015  
 

Year Group Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Nursery Mrs Armstrong Mrs Forsyth 

Reception Miss Evans (Mrs Sommerville)* Mrs Davidson 

Year 1 Mrs Jewitt Mrs Harrison & Mrs Orrick 

Year 2 Mrs McGowan & Mrs Thompson Mrs Dickinson 

Year 3 Mr Parker / Miss Storey Miss Clark 

Year 4 Mrs Burton Miss Beresford 

 

*Miss Evans will be enjoying the happy event of getting married at the beginning of the summer holidays and 
will be returning to school in September as Mrs Sommerville.  Enjoy the big day Miss Evans, it is a very special 
time and the whole school gives you their very best wishes for your wedding day.   
 

This academic year has seen so many positive achievements for our school and seeing the children thriving, 
both academically and socially, and happy in school makes all the hardwork very worthwhile.  I know next 
year we will continue to build on this year’s successes and I thank you for your support in helping us all be the 
best we can be. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher  


